
 

 

 

AAA Memo: HCM 21-01 
Date: January 6, 2021 

Re: Public Hearing on Proposed 2021 Permanent Amendments to Merit Rules. 

A public hearing for comments regarding the proposed 2021 permanent amendments to 
the Merit Rules has been scheduled as follows: Pursuant to Executive Order 2020-20, a 
public hearing will be held by videoconference which has been scheduled for January 
21, 2021, at 10 a.m. via WebEx.  
 
There will be no physical meeting site. Each attendee may attend the public hearing via 
WebEx by 
https://odot.webex.com/odot/onstage/g.php?MTID=e0fbf6df460fb1686425e57ec241217
3e. 
 
The event number is 177 835 4037.   
The event password is PHRM.   
The call-in number is U.S. Toll +1-415-655-0002.   
The access code is 177 835 4037. 

I hope that you or your representative will be able to attend this meeting. Please review 
this copy of the proposed rules. Any questions or comments regarding this 
memorandum may be directed to Tracy Osburn, OMES deputy general counsel, at 
tracy.osburn@omes.ok.gov or 405-522-3428. 
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